
 

 

 

25th February, 2015. 

 
Neville Cox 
 
We've received the very sad news of the passing of Neville Cox of Rhondda Camera Club.  
 
His funeral will be at Glyntaf Crematorium on Friday 27th February at 3pm. 
 
 

 
Correction 
 
We were given duff information in the Newsflash that went out earlier today.  
 
AWPF Workshop –  A workshop offering guidance to those who are considering applying for their 
AWPF distinction will take place on May 10th 2015, at Talbot Green community centre, doors 
open at 10am.  The advisory workshop is a good opportunity to see past successful panels and 
receive personal one-to-one guidance on your work and the standard required. This is a free 
event. Tea and coffee will be provided, but it is recommended that you bring a packed lunch.  
Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 
 

Newsflash Extra 


